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09/08/2019  16:01:142019/4017/T OBJ Rafi Hirsch I object strongly to this tree being felled. There are fewer and fewer trees on this road and especially with the 

news about global warming it is essential to keep trees as they are, or plant more but certainly not get rid of 

them. The tree can always be pruned to allow more light. I have lived in this street for 36 years and the trees 

are an essential part of the character of the area. There is a TPO and this should be honoured. 

Regarding the wall, there are ways of making part of the wall out of wood fencing which can easily be repaired.

The residents of this house have already had a tree felled at their back garden a few years ago causing 

considerable upset with the neighbours.
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